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Newsletter

APRIL

14th to 27th – END OF TERM

Dear Parents and Carers,

We've had such a heartwarming week here at school, filled with
memorable moments we wanted to share with you.

On Monday, we captured those precious smiles with our class photos!
We hope you'll cherish these keepsakes from Braiswick
photographers. Thank you so much for your support in ensuring the
children looked their absolute best – they truly shone! We were
especially proud to hear from our photographers, a new company for
us, who were so impressed by the children's wonderful behaviour and
politeness. One of them even remarked, "You must be very proud of
your school!" which made us all smile.

Tuesday brought another special occasion as we welcomed Bishop
Patrick McKinney to bless our beautiful new chapel and library. The
children, along with our dedicated chaplains and our amazing
chaplain, Mrs. Johnson, led a moving Celebration of the Word, filled
with enthusiasm and love. Bishop Patrick was deeply touched by our
school community, expressing his admiration for our staff and
children. He was particularly impressed by the children's thoughtful
responses during the celebration and their lovely behaviour.

We were also delighted to have our governors, Fr. John, Fr. Simon, and
Mr. Lockyer, CEO of our trust, join us for this special blessing.

It's moments like these that remind us how fortunate we are to have
such a wonderful school family. Thank you for your continued support
and partnership.

Good luck,

Mr. Gallagher

MAY

2nd - Year 4 & 5 Swimming
Starts

5th Bank Holiday

8th Year 1 Brocks Hill

26th to 1st June - HALF TERM

JULY

4th  - Sports Day ( All children)

11th - Last Day of Term - 2p.m
Finish. After school club
finishes at 4.15p.m.

JUNE

2nd - Year 4 Trip to King
Richard III

10th - Year 3 Bosworth
Battlefield Trip

12th - Year 1 Trip - Beaumanor
Hall

18th - 20th - Year 6 CRICH

27th - Year 2 Trip to
Hunstanton Beach

MESSAGE FROM 
HEADTEACHER

8th Reception Trip - Twycross Zoo
             Girls Semi Finals Football

10th Easter Menu

29th Armadramarama Club starts
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and follow us on social media.

https://www.instagram.com/st_john_fisher_school_wigston/
https://www.facebook.com/stjohnfisherCVA?locale=en_GB
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